## Middleton, NH Zoning Board Minutes March 25, 2021

Meeting was called to order at 6:30pm

Roll Call: Chuck Terriault, Vicki Croteau, Mary Knapp, Joe Vargas representing the BOS (absent)

Pledge

Election of officers. Chuck Terriault made the motion to appoint Mary Knapp as Chair and himself as Vice Chair. All in favor. We are seeking a Secretary and more members.

No public input.

The discussion on the table was implementing the time and need to research our present Zoning Ordinances. 2016 was the last time the ordinances were visited. We will be exploring the different ways we can open more opportunities for growth along with keeping the "small town" feel here in Middleton. Chuck has the ordinances from Northwood to review. We all decided it was a time to get started for the best interest of Middleton.

Our next meeting is April 8<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 at the OTH. We will be meeting every other Thursday for the time being.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Knapp Zoning Board Chairman